October 3, 2017

Called to order at 7 p.m. of Auburn Cemetery Trustees by Chairman Don Dollard.

Present were Don Dollard and Scott Norris.

Minutes of the August 23, 2017 minutes were reviewed and approved.

Communications: Reviewed letter from Attorney John Roy relative to requesting the placement of
headstone between two adjacent lots, one, a sister and another, the father. After much discussion, it
was approved subject to the current size regulations. Response to be sent by Don to Attorney Roy.

Request from the Town Office to prepare a proposed 2018 budget. Initial work was started at this
meeting.

Don reported on the completion of the reroofing and painting of the vault at Longmeadow as well as the
updating and painting of the hearse house at the Village Cemetery. The straightening and correcting the
drainage behind the long stone wall at the Village and the covering on the tomb is underway at present.

Don also reported on the completion of the experimental revitalization of the lawn in section three at
Longmeadow by Shade Tree Landscaping. It is hoped that if this is successful, further work can be done
to improve the overall condition in the coming years.

Don reported on two committals at Auburn Village since the last meeting.

Motion made to adjourn by Scott Norris, seconded by Don Dollard at 8:30 p.m.



